GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
URBAN DEVELOPMENT
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:6280
ANSWERED ON:15.05.2012

SAFETY AWARNESS WEEK
Singh Shri Radha Mohan

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Delhi Metro has launched safety awareness week recently;
(b) if so, the details thereof;
(c) whether any assistance has been sought from the Asian Development Bank and World Bank in this regard; and

(d) if so, the details thereof?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT (SHRI SAUGATA RQY)

(a): Yes, Madam.

(b): Delhi Metro Rail Corporation Ltd. (DMRC) has informed that safety awareness week was launched from 4th - 10th March, 2012
for the benefit of all DMRC employees. It included awareness campaign through display of safety week posters, banners, exhibiting
solidarity, holding safety seminar and competition.

(c): No, Madam.

(d): Does not arise.
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